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August 13, 2021

O’Connell Electric Company
830 Phillips Road
Victor, NY 14564

Dear O’Connell Electric Team:

Thermo Fisher Scientific would like to recognize you for outstanding team performance
resulting in the flawless execution and early delivery of the first Matrix 2-Shot closure
mold. Your efforts enabled our company to successfully expand the capacity of our
Laboratory Plastics Essentials business and make a direct impact in the fight to end a
global pandemic.

The O’Connell Electric team was posed with a difficult challenge and asked to go above
and beyond the predictable in unprecedented times. Together, the O’Connell Electric
team not only met, but exceeded the challenges placed in front of them. Plans were
executed with remarkable conviction, and the commitment, energy and passion displayed
by those listed below speaks volumes about the integrity of your company and team
members.

Special thank you to Gary Loveless, John Schuster, Dave Ferries, Andy Dohse and Bruce
Vassallo for handling the project with exceptional accuracy, constant reliability and the
highest professional integrity. In the eyes of Thermo Fisher Scientific, the O’Connell
Electric team is a world class organization committed to customer success. The
O’Connell Electric team is well deserving of this award and we are deeply grateful for
your partnership.

Best Regards,
Manny Tavarez Bryan Carrigan
Vice President Director
LPE Global Operations Sourcing
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